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FISCAL NOTE

House Bill 195 as introduced will increase the salary expenses of the Etowah County Board of Registrars, paid from the
State General Fund, by an estimated maximum of $13,700 annually. This bill could also increase the mileage, travel, and
other expenses reimbursed to the Board from the State General Fund by an undetermined amount dependent upon the
number of additional meeting days and the number of members in attendance.

Steve Clouse, Chair
Ways and Means General Fund
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